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Sent By Electronic Mail 

Christine Long 
Board Secretary and Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4  
 

Dear Ms. Long: 

EB-2020-0219 - Imperial Oil Limited Waterdown to Finch Replacement Project - 
Motion to Review and Vary 

We are counsel to Imperial Oil Limited (“Imperial”) in the above noted matter. In 
accordance with the Notice of Hearing a Motion and Procedural Order No. 1 issued by the 
Ontario Energy Board on September 2, 2020 (“Procedural Order 1”), please find enclosed 
the motion of Imperial Oil Limited to review and vary the Decision and Order of the 
Ontario Energy Board in EB-2019-0007 dated March 12, 2020 and additional evidence 
relevant to the proceeding ( the “Submission”). 

Pursuant to Rule 4.3.1 of the Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, we have included 
a redacted version of the Submission, removing the names and identifying information of 
all individuals and have provided a confidential unredacted version of the Submission by 
email to the Board Secretary and Registrar under separate cover. The redacted Submission 
has been filed electronically through the Board’s RESS.  

The Submission has been served on all landowners and groups entitled to receive a copy 
of Procedural Order 1. The Submission was sent out by email and express post on 
September 18, 2020.  

Please feel free to contact my office should you have any questions.  
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Welsh 
Partner 
 
c: Zahra Allidina, Imperial Oil Limited 

Richard King, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt 
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